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                  From your friends at New York Bus Sales 

 

 

New York Bus Sales realizes that while Blue Bird does a great job with their 

“Driver Handbook” that there are many times when the normal driver of a new 

bus may be replaced and many times that may be for a field trip. While the new 

driver may have read the driver handbook or attended a driver orientation, it may 

have been sometime since and they may have forgotten some of the symbols 

surrounding the new emissions. 

For this we have made up decals (FIGURES #1 & #2) which we will be installing 

in all of our units so that driver’s can give themselves a quick refresher before 

driving or if a light or buzzer does appear they have an indication immediately of 

what it is. 

There are also some requirements for maintenance and we will be affixing a 

decal (FIGURE #3) in the engine compartment so technicians are reminded.    
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FIGURE #1 – PART #397 

 

These are Actual Sizes! 
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FIGURE #2 – PART #398 

 

FIGURE #3 – PART#399 

UPDATE – July 17, 2013 – 

FOR THE 2013 EMISSIONS WE WILL BE “ADDING” A NEW DECAL (FIGURE #4) TO 

HELP EXPLAIN THE NEW 2013 OBD EMISSIONS “MIL” LIGHT TO THOSE 

DRIVERS UNFAMILIAR WITH ITS OPERATION. 

PLEASE NOTE – ALL THE OTHER DECALS WILL REMAIN AS THEY DEAL WITH 

EARLIER EMISSION STANDARDS WHICH REMAIN ON THE NEWER UNITS! 
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Figure #4 Part #413 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 

  http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm 

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 
 

PLEASE ALSO NOTE OUR NEW CUSTOMER SUPPORT 

REPRESENTATIVES 

EAST 
Gary Bigness: gbigness@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 845-500-3707 
CENTRAL 

JJ Richmond: jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 
Cell 315-559-3999 

WEST 
Mike Panzica: mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 716-908-3186 

We will be sending these out to 

customers who have already 

received units with 2013 Emissions 

engines, if we fail to get them to 

you….PLEASE CALL US! 
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